


[bookmark: _GoBack]Louisiana Tech University is conducting a comprehensive statewide needs assessment for the Nebraska Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired (the Commission). The purpose of this survey is to gain feedback about statewide issues to help the Commission better meet the needs of those served by the agency. 

Your participation is voluntary, and you may stop at any time or elect not to answer specific questions. Your responses are confidential, and no identifiable information will be associated with your survey responses.

Use the following link to access the survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ncbvikis 

If you have questions about this survey, contact Dr. Edward Bell at 318-257-2029 or send an email to the Research Support Inbox at pdrib2016@gmail.com. 



